
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 12, 2017 2:42:04 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 10:13 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Dan Carpenter

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I strongly disagree with this application's success.  While it is presented as a general monthly increase,
over the 5 yr period it will equal 11.75 per month or just shy of 144.00 per year.  It is stated in the
letter received that this is one of 5 lines that show on our bill.
If each line item under separate requests receives the same rate increase over the 5 yr period, then we
are talking in excess of 700.00 per year.  I realize there are increases under the current economic
system, and that those other potential rate increases are not under review at this time.  However, as a
customer on pension, my pension will not increase that much over a year and will severely affect my
standard of living.

Unless and until Hydro One Inc which is supposed to be a public service, stops selling shares to private
corporations and reduces its profits to zero, then there is absolutely no justification for any rate
increases whatsoever.

Kind regards,
Dan Carpenter

-- Attachment --

mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca



